
MSDC COUNCIL – 24 FEBRUARY 2022 

 

ITEM 7 - QUESTIONS BY COUNCILLORS 

 

Councillor Andrew Mellen to the Cabinet Member for Economy and the Cabinet 

Member for Assets and Investments: 

 

Question: 

When will the future use of the former Natwest Bank building in Stowmarket be 

confirmed? 

 


